
 Dear St. Jacobi Members, 

 On behalf of myself, my special education team, and the Valley View 
 Elementary School students that benefit from your generosity: THANK 

 YOU!! 
 We cannot express our gratitude enough! We are always appreciative 

 of new supplies to help make our learning more fun and engaging for all 
 students. I have included a wish list that the Special Education Teachers 
 and School Social Worker compiled in terms of supplies that are in higher 
 demand amongst our students. We also appreciate anything you are 
 willing to donate beyond this list! 

 School Supply Wish List: 
 ●  Small Paper Clips 
 ●  Large Paper Clips 
 ●  Rubber Bands 
 ●  Earbuds-Dollar Store Brand  →  Kids aren’t careful :) 
 ●  Composition Notebooks 
 ●  Highlighters 
 ●  Crayola Markers 
 ●  File Folders 
 ●  Expo Markers 
 ●  Two Pocket Folders 
 ●  Spiral Notebooks 
 ●  Colored Copy Paper 
 ●  Clorox Wipes 
 ●  Ziploc Bags (Assorted Sizes) 

 With Great Appreciation, 



 Erin Isaacson and the Valley View Pupil Services Team 


